
From:                                       
Sent:                                           03 July 2019 08:49
To:                                               Planning Comments (Shared Mailbox)
Subject:                                     RE: Planning Application: 6/2019/1370/MAJ
 

WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please be extra vigilant when opening

attachments or clicking links. 
.

Thanks
 
61 Tiverton Road, Potters Bar Herts, EN6 5HX
 

From: Planning Comments (Shared Mailbox) <p.comments@welhat.gov.uk> 
Sent: 02 July 2019 14:12
To: 
Subject: RE: Planning Application: 6/2019/1370/MAJ
 
Good Afternoon
 
Please can you provide your personal address ,so that we can add your comments to the above application.
 
 
Kind Regards
 
Ann Helmke
Planning Support Officer
 
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council
The Campus
Welwyn Garden City
Hertfordshire                                                                                                                    
AL8 6AE
Tel No: 01707 357 232
Email:a.helmke@welhat.gov.uk
 

Working better, together
 
www.welhat.gov.uk
@WelHatCouncil
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council

 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________________

Sent: 29 June 2019 15:53

http://www.welhat.gov.uk/
http://www.twitter.com/WelHatCouncil
http://www.facebook.com/welwynhatfield/


To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application: 6/2019/1370/MAJ
 
 

WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please be extra vigilant when opening
attachments or clicking links. 

.

To Whom it may concern,
 
I wish to question why anyone would consider building on the location of Firs Wood. This is a historic
woodland with important cultural heritage in the area.
 
Not only will this completely ruin the scenery but you promote easy access to cooper Lane road and
Northaw which the buildings will sever.
 
Government targets on better air quality must also become an issue should this go ahead.
 
Not to mention, there is absolutely no infrastructure in Northaw for schools etc.
 
I cannot understand why Greenbelt areas have been put forward recently when all options for brown
field sites are yet to be considered.
 
Regards
 

 

 
 
 




